
Dear Mads,

I would like to thank you for your kind gesture to send me a copy of “The 

United Kingdom Parliament and European Union Legislation”, by the King’s College 

Centre of European Law.

In the light of the parliamentary discussion currently underway for the revision 

of the Greek Constitution, it is indeed very helpful to have a concise and clear view of 

the way the UK Parliament contributes to the legislative process of the EU.

Last, but not least, Iwould like to stress once more how thankful we all feel at 

the Centre for European Constitutional Law for your delightful and valuable 

contribution at the “Evaluation of Nice Conference”.

Looking forward to hearing from you again.

Yours sincerely

George Papadimitriou
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